
Calendar Of Events

OM's OBSERVATIONS

Hello everyone! The biggest event of the year is
coming up, DCON. DCON will be a great time
for you to meet fellow students, to learn more
about Key Club, and serve the community. We
also have a few other events planned so read on
to learn more about that.
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District Convention
Spring Rally
International Convention
Club Officer Elections

Here is what will be discussed in this month's
newsletter

February

Don't forget about dues

Make sure you are collecting
dues from every Key Club
member in your school by

February 1st. On February 1st,
unpaid dues become suspended.
These dues are important and
help ensure that Key Club can

stay running and can keep
providing for the community. It

is $14 person ($7 goes to the
District and $7 goes to Key

Club International)



One of the most crucial aspects of District Convention is the
election of district executive officers. These include the governor,
secretary, and treasurer. All Key Club members are eligible to run
for these positions. You will be asked to present your short speech

and you will be asked some questions to test your key club
knowledge

Running for District Office

District Convention
Don't miss DCON this year, It will be held in-person! The Key Club District
Convention will be held in Marriott Cool Springs Franklin, Tennessee from
the dates March 18-20 in 2022. During these 2 eventful days, election of 2021-
2022 District Officers will be held as well as the Service Fair, Workshops, a

dance and more. More details will be released in the coming months. It will be
lots of fun all the while staying productive.



Spring Rally

International Convention
Mark your calendars, ICON is coming up! It will be held in Washington D.C.
from July 6th to July 10th 2022. Though it may seem far, it will be here before
you know it. ICON is a great way to meet Key Clubbers from all over as well
as the people that run Key Club and make it what it is. This convention will

be tons of fun and you won't want to miss it!

Spring rallies are where new Lieutenant Governors are elected to
serve on the board in the following term. It will be via zoom on
February 27th, from 1-2pm. The zoom link will be sent out as we

approach closer to the date. If you want to further serve your
community and build lasting relationships, run for district 2

Lieutenant Governor at Spring Rally. Lieutenant Governors keep in
close contact with their district's schools, plan district events, and

best of all, get to attend board meetings which are a lot of fun.



Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter. If
you have any questions about the information in this

newsletter, please email me at any time. Even if its not
Key Club related, just send an email over. Don't hesitate

to ask!

Club Officer Elections
Hold officer elections for the 2022-2023 school year as soon as possible. The

end of the school year will be here before we know it. The earlier officers are
elected, the more time they can get for training and preparing for the new

Key Club school year.


